

News

NEWS RELEASE June 30, 2014

City to Consider Sports Field and Gym Use Policy Proposal

The City of Santa Maria Recreation and Parks Commission will be conducting a Public Hearing in regards to a Sports Field and Gym Use Policy proposed by the Recreation and Parks Department. The Recreation and Parks Commission will hold this public hearing at its Tuesday, July 8, 2014 meeting which begins at 4:00 p.m. at City Hall, 110 E. Cook Street. Individuals and groups interested in hearing more details about the proposal or wish to give input are encouraged to attend the meeting.

The proposal is for the Commission to consider advancing to the City Council an Athletic Facility Allocation, Usage and Scheduling Policy. This policy would be used to assist the Department in facilitating and allocating the limited sport fields and gym space currently available at City facilities and joint use school facilities. The policy will quantify the amount of time a team or organization will be able to rent a field, open space or gym and set new rates for rentals and light use at these facilities. A copy of the proposed policy will be available at www.cityofsantamaria.org, link to the Recreation and Parks Commission, or at the Department office at 615 S. McClelland Street during normal business hours.

Questions may be directed to Ryan Heath, Recreation Supervisor, at (805) 925-0951 ext. 354.

Department: Recreation and Parks Department
Contact Person: Ryan Heath, Recreation Supervisor

Telephone Number: (805) 925-0951 ext. 354

E-mail Address: rheath@cityofsantamaria.org

